Hintlesham and Chattisham C of E



NEWSLETTER

Friday 6th March 2020



St Edmundsbury and Ipswich
Diocesan Multi Academy Trust

School Vision

"Jesus is the light of the world ... we are gems that reflect his light as we learn. "
The Christian Bible talks of God seeing humans as his jewels in the making (Malachi 3:16-17).

School Improvement



The Early Years Classroom has been a focus over the last few weeks to try to create some space and to brighten the room. Both Mrs Greenwood and Mrs Death (who is officially starting after Easter) have been extremely busy already! We have new displays evolving and lots of new ideas about how to adapt the curriculum to meet the interests of the children.

In Class 3 our reading are a is up and running and all of the children are enjoying deciding how to spend their time here. We have had suggestions such as: share a book with a friend, choosing a book that you wouldn't usually choose or even reading a non-fiction or poetry book.



Books for Africa

During our sorting out in school we have found lots of old books, duplicates and teaching resources that we were reluctant to throw away, but no longer of any use to us in school. Through a contact from Mr Kricka we have been able to arrange for these to be donated to a village in Zimbabwe . They will travel there on a converted bus after Easter.



Class Readers

Across the school we have also been reviewing our class readers - here are some of the titles we have for this year.



Suffolk Dyslexia Association Information Evening

Saturday 28th March 10:30—4:30
This will be an informative 'drop in' day for parents, adults, teachers and other professionals.

Venue: Ropes Hall, Kesgrave War Memorial Community Centre, Twelve Acre Approach, Kesgrave, Ipswich IP5 1JF

This Term's School Value

Respect and Reverence

Website

Our website is:

www.hintleshamchattishamschool.com

Diary Dates

9.3.20 Science Week—Our Diverse Planet 11.3.20 HSA Craft Club 11.3.20 CLIC Sargent Y5 boys charity event 3.30pm

13.3.20 Science Week Parents Drop in 3:00 18.3.20 U7 Futsal Festival 23.3.20 Boulders 24.3.20 Year 6 Crucial Crew 24.3.20 Open the Book—Year 1 parents 25.3.20 U9,10 & 11 Cross Country

30.3.20 Write A Song Day 1.4.20 Easter Service in church 9am 1.4.20 HSA Film Club

2.4.20 Last Day of term 3.4.20 Staff PD Day 20.4.20 Return to School 20.4.20 Tennis after school club

Class Attendance

Class attendance to date:

Ruby Class: 97.83% Emerald Class: 97.92% Sapphire Class: 97.88% Diamond Class: 97.30%

Parking Plea

Over the last few weeks more cars have been parking outside in the mornings and evenings and this is beginning to create a problem again with passing motorists. Please could you either drop and run in the mornings or park at the rear of the Community Centre car park to try to help alleviate this. Many thanks to those of you who each day walk backwards and forwards from the Community Centre to try to help.

Parent View Questionnaire Link

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login? destination=give-your-views

If you have a concern for a child's safety or wellbeing, please contact Customer First (24hr service): Tel: 0808 800 4005
In school please speak to our Designated Safeguarding Lead Mrs Jackson. The named Governor for Safeguarding is the Chair of Governors Mrs Deborah Bennett. E-safety lead Mrs L Beckett De Banks. If you require information about online safety you can access current advice at this address: https://parentinfo.org/